
From: Andrew Thomas [mailto:athomas@cfmeu.com.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 27 September 2016 1:17 PM 
To: AMOD 

Cc: Guy Noble; Roushan Walsh; Michael Rizzo 
Subject: AM2014/300 - TOIL Provision - Electrical Power Industry Award 2010 

 
Attention: Award Modernisation Team, FWC 
 
Dear Sir/Madam; 
 
I write on behalf of the CFMEU, CEPU, AWU and ASU regarding the draft determination of  the time off 
instead of payment of overtime provision in the Electrical Power Industry Award. The draft determination 
was issued by the Full Bench on 15 September 2016  with the parties to make any submissions on the 
draft determination by 13 October 2016. 
 
Save for a couple of typographical errors the four Union agree to the draft determination. 
 
The typographical errors are: 
 
1 In “EXAMPLE 2” in paragraph (b)  of clause 26.3, the word “a” should be inserted between the words 
“and” and “half” such that it reads “time and a half”. 
 
2 In paragraph (e) of clause 26.3 the reference to “paragraph (e)” should read “paragraph (c)”. The “six 
months” being referred to in paragraph (e) is a reference to the six months mentioned on paragraph (c) 
of clause 26.3. 
 
I would be grateful if you could bring this email to the attention of the members of the Full Bench and 
post it on the relevant web site 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
Andrew Thomas 
……………………………… 
Andrew Thomas 
National Industrial Officer 
CFMEU – Mining and Energy Division 
Level 11 215 Clarence St. 
Sydney NSW 2000 
(02) 92671035 
0467 490930 
athomas@cfmeu.com.au 
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